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Building Update

Last week: Plumbing installation
and tests are happening in the
remodeled restrooms. The rough
inspection at the end of the week
will allow us to prepare for drywall
and new stalls in the coming week!
The exterior is being finished out
as we all anxiously await our

updated lighting for the entry and
new lobby area! The doors and
trim are being installed in the new
space along with the painting of

the exterior!

We pray for the safety of the
construction team and volunteers
involved with the building project.
If you’d like to help support any of

the endeavors HLCC has,
donations can be made at

www.highlakescc.org/give or
here at the church in the 2 offering
boxes. We also add a friendly
reminder that it

helps us keep track
of our church family
if you can quickly fill
out the attendance
cards here in the
bulletin or online.

http://www.highlakescc.org/give


Baby dedications are a
special time when parents

commit themselves to raising
their child/children in the ways

of the Lord and in the
community of faith. HLCC will
be doing Baby Dedications on
Mother’s Day, May 9th. If you
have a little one you would

like to dedicate please contact
the office or register by

clicking here -->

Mother’s Day Baby Dedications
May 9th

Thursday
Landscaping

Club
Each Thursday at 6pm anyone who

wants to volunteer to help rejuvenate our
lawn and flowerbed areas is welcome to
join us. Do as much or as little as you
want. HLCC will supply what we can for
tools and supplies and we'll see where the

project takes us! La Pine has some
amazing gardeners, let's use what we
know to help the landscape match the
amazing new building God has provided!

Scan or click
me to sign up!

TLC

Reminder: If you make a cash offering and
put it in an envelope with your name,

please include your last name so we can
apply it to the right person for your end of

year tax statements. Thank you!

Join High Lakes Christian
Church in person or online
as we begin our new sermon
series: "Seven Letters to

Seven Churches".

https://churchteams.com/m/Register.asp?a=NFBER0plbVQxSlU9
https://churchteams.com/m/Register.asp?a=QnY5c2tXN2JKOEE9


Life Groups are still active at High
Lakes! If you're needing information call
the office at 541-536-3333 or reach out
to our different life group leaders, who's

information can be found at the
Welcome Center. You can join a group

at any time, don't be shy!

HLCC Contacts
Ben Smith, Senior Pastor

ben@highlakesscc.org
Aaron Jones, Associate Pastor

aaron@highlakescc.org
Isaac O'Casey, Student Pastor

isaac@highlakescc.org
Amanda McBroome, Office Manager

amanda@highlakescc.org

HLCC Campus: 52620 Day Rd
HLCC phone: 541.536.3333
Website: www.highlakescc.org

FB page: High Lakes Christian Church

HLCC Youth make sure to join us as we
welcome Isaac to our SALT family!

Wednesday Nights
Jr. High SALT - 3:30 - 5:00
(6th - 8th Grade Students)

High School SALT - 6:00 - 7:30
(9th - 12th Grade Students)

Schedule
TLC weekly at 6pm

April 22
"Seven Letters to the Seven Churches"

April 25
Mother's Day Dedications

May 9

La Pine Job Opportunities

Perry Walters Construction is looking for a full-time
Administrative Assistant to help with general office duties,
scheduling and more. Please call or email for more
information and a job application. 541-536-2746 -
irene.pwc@outlook.com
Prairie House Assisted Living is looking for a Full Time
Cook, a Life Enrichment Coordinator, and Care Givers. If
interested or for more information please call 541-536-8559
or drop your resume off in person at 51485 Morson St. La
Pine.
Gilchrist Forest Products is currently hiring Production
Laborers. Starting pay is $18 per hour. Excellent benefit
package. If interested please apply through Indeed.com or
drop of a resume at the office at 1 Sawmill Rd, Gilchrist
Little River Landscape & Design is hiring Leads,
Supervisors and Laborers. For more information please
contact Shaun Dewey at 541-706-1598.
C & S Dirt Works is hiring an experienced equipment
operator. Must be 21 or older, have a valid drivers license,
pass a drug test , CDL is a bonus but not required,
experience in Residential & Commercial Excavation.
Please send your resume to csdirtworks@gmail.com.
The City of La Pine: The City will be accepting
applications for volunteer service on several committees.
Contact City Recorder Jamie Kraft at
jkraft@lapineoregon.gov for information should you be
interested in serving our city.
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